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BEP Notice: 20-121 
To: BEP Recipients (All Divisions) 
From: Asset Preservation Department 
Date: February 6, 2020 
Re: Asbestos Licensing Requirements  

At the directive of the Special Inspector General for the Troubled Asset Relief Program (“SIGTARP”), all 
Recipients are required to provide an active state-issued asbestos license for the contractor(s) 
associated with the inspection of all BEP structures demolished after February 1, 2020.  

If a structure is demolished after February 1, 2020, Recipients are required to provide the following 
information with the demolition claim: 

1. Invoice for demolition of structure with date of service on/after February 1, 2020;  
2. Asbestos inspector’s active, state-issued asbestos license; and,  
3. Invoice for testing/remediation listing the address of site(s) serviced and the date of 

testing/remediation. 

If there is no invoice for asbestos testing available (as the service was provided by the demolition contractor 
or a sub-contractor as part of the cost established in the bid packet) then Recipients are required to provide 
the following information with the demolition claim: 

1. Invoice for demolition of structure with date of service on/after February 1, 2020;  
2. Asbestos inspector’s active, state-issued asbestos license; and, 
3. Asbestos testing report listing the address inspected and results. 

General information about the Blight Elimination Program may be found at www.877GetHope.org/blight.  
For more information contact Rayanna Binder at 317-372-7885. 

http://www.877gethope.org/blight

